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27th March 2024

Dear Customer,

IMPORTANT NOTICE – TERMINATION OF SERVICE

We write to inform you (our Customer) that Money Village Limited ("the Firm") which provides debt management services to you shall cease offering debt management services on 31st May 2024 and provide you now with 60 days notice from 31st March 2024. After this 60-day period has expired we will no longer provide debt management services to Customers. 
On the 31st May 2024 we will no longer offer debt management services and you will cease to be a Customer of the Firm.

As you are an existing Customer you may still have debt outstanding after the withdrawal of our services and the debt management process managed by the Firm on your behalf shall cease meaning your creditors may contact you directly.

If there are still debts owed by you to your creditors, you need to consider the following options:

· engage another debt management Firm details of which can be found on the Central Bank of Ireland website: www.centralbank.ie 

· consult with the Money Advice & Budgeting Bureau: MABS - Money Advice and Budgeting Service or phone: 0818 07 2000 
· consider the insolvency options which are available at: www.backontrack.ie or phone: 01 764 4200

· contact the Insolvency Services of Ireland at: www.isi.gov.ie 

Please note that the Firms Professional Indemnity Insurance might not cover claims arising from Customer Complaints post Central Bank of Ireland authorisation licence revocation. It is important and in your best interest that you submit any complaint that you may have to us via the contact details below as soon as possible so that your complaint can be considered in advance of Central Bank of Ireland licence revocation.

Should you wish to contact us or make a complaint you can do so by any of the following:

· Telephone : 1800 987 989 

· E-mail : info@moneyvillage.ie or

· Post : Money Village Limited, Unit 4C, Fingal Bay Business Park, Balbriggan, Co Dublin.

Should you wish to contact the Financial Services & Pensions Ombudsman please refer to : www.fspo.ie
We wish to thank you for your custom. Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause you and take note of the relevant dates. You can access the firm’s customer Terms & Conditions at www.moneyvillage.ie 

Yours sincerely,

[image: image1.png]2

i)




___________________________

Eugene McDarby,

CEO

MONEY VILLAGE LIMITED

Money Village Limited, Unit 4C, Fingal Bay Business Park, Balbriggan, Co Dublin
Tel: 01 8834266  www.moneyvillage.ie
Directors: Eugene McDarby MBA, ACII, QFA, Dip PFS, Alan Farrelly FCPA, FCCA, FLA, Secretary: Eugene McDarby
                                                                              Registered in Ireland number 431416, registered office: Units 4A & 4G, Fingal Bay Business Park, Balbriggan, Co Dublin
Money Village Limited, trading as Money Village is regulated by the Central Bank of Ireland
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